
INTERNATIONAL GP14 CLASS ASSOCIATION  
 

AGM and Forum – Tuesday 23rd August, Pwllheli Sailing Club 

 

Notice of 2016 AGM 

The 66th Annual General Meeting of The International GP14 Class Association will be held at Pwllheli 

Sailing Club on Tuesday 23rd August 2016. The meeting is scheduled to start at 8pm, but may be 

delayed to ensure it does not begin within two hours of the last boat coming ashore. 

 

The business to be transacted thereat shall be: 

(a) to receive the Secretary's Report 

(b) to receive the Annual Report and Accounts 

(c) to elect officers 

(d) to elect accountants 

(e) to consider a motion to change the Constitution 

(f) any other business competent to the meeting. 

 

Motion to Change the Constitution 

This idea to change to the Constitution was proposed from the floor at the 2015 AGM and I agreed 

to present a motion for consideration at the 2016 AGM. 

Revision of Rules for Setting of Maximum Equipment Prices 

It is difficult for the Association to set and police maximum equipment prices, and in some cases, for 

example where there is strong competition, it may be unnecessary.  

This motion allows the Committee to set maximum equipment prices where it sees fit to do so.   

Additionally, as we own the design there is no need to seek approval for changes from the owner of 

the copyright. 

Motion 

Item 2 of the Constitution shall be changed from: 

(b) From time to time to determine (subject to any necessary approval by the owner of the 
copyright) the maximum cost and the specifications of the hull, sail plan, weight, spars, 
rigging and fittings of the Boat. 

to: 

(b) From time to time to determine the specifications and if appropriate the maximum cost 
and of the hull, sail plan, weight, spars, rigging and fittings of the Boat. 

 
 
 
Mark Collingwood 
Secretary 
 
February 2016 


